
 
 

Staverton Parish Council Planning Committee 
 Wednesday 4 April 2018 at 7 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Public are welcome to attend  If any member of the public wishing to attend the Meeting has special  
requirements (mobility or sensory impairment), please contact the Clerk, Zoe Oldman on 01752 873446. 
 Please ensure mobile phones are silenced. 
 
PUBLIC FORUM   

 

AGENDA 
04.04.P1 To accept apologies for absence 

04.04.P2 To note declarations of interest and Dispensations in items on the Agenda.   

04.04.P3 To discuss the following planning applications from South Hams District Council: 
 
  0908/18/FUL 
  Edgeware, Austin’s Bridge to Dart Bridge Inn. Buckfastleigh, TQ11 0JR 
  Conversion of existing agricultural stone barn into single residential unit  

(resubmission of 3431/17/OPA) 
http://apps.southhams.gov.uk/PlanningSearchMVC/Home/Details/180908 
 
0805/18/HHO 
Waddons Barn, Broadhempston, TQ9 6AS 
Householder application for alterations to fenestration 
http://apps.southhams.gov.uk/PlanningSearchMVC/Home/Details/180805 
 
0694/18/CLE 
2 Well Cottages, Caddaford Cross, Buckfastleigh, TQ11 0JU 
Lawful development certificate for existing building works and change of use to B1 
http://apps.southhams.gov.uk/PlanningSearchMVC/Home/Details/180694 
 
 

04.04.P4 To discuss the following planning applications from Dartmoor National Park Authority: 
 
  0322/16 Extension to Linhay Hill Quarry, Ashburton 

Go to www.dartmoor.gov.uk open the Menu, select Living and Working, then Planning and enter 
the application number 0322/16 in the planning search box 

 
04.04.P5 To note the following Planning applications: 
 
  0631/18/CLP Withdrawn 
  Lawful Development Certificate for proposed garden works 
 
04.04.P5 Any other urgent business 
 
 
 

To all Members of the Planning Committee You are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of Staverton 
Parish Council Planning Committee to be held in the Victory Hall, Landscove on Wednesday 4 April 2018 
at 7 p.m. for the purpose of transacting the following business. 

 
Zoe Oldman, Clerk to the Council                  Date 26 March 2018 


